
Swamp Road will close to 
the public in November to 
support the construction of 
Sydney Gateway 



 

   

 

   

 

  

   

• Swamp Road will be closed making the end of the road a cul-de-sac turning circle. 

• Vehicles parked on Swamp Road will need to be moved before the road closes in 
November. There will be no changes to parking on Bellevue Street. 

• Tyne Containers will be vacating their site. 

Explore our portal to fnd out more at 
nswroads.work/SydneyGateway 

Contact our team 
1800 654 446 (Monday – Friday, 9am – 5pm) 

sydneygateway@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Sydney Gateway Project 
Locked Bag 928, North Sydney NSW 2059 A

p
p

lic
at

io
n 

N
um

b
er

: 
S

S
I-

9
73

7 

https://v2.communityanalytics.com.au/rms/sydney-gateway
tel://1800654446
mailto:sydneygateway%40transport.nsw.gov.au?subject=

